
Chehalis Civil Service Commission 

Minutes of April 2, 2024.  

Meeting was rescheduled from March 26, 2024 due to illness of Secretary.  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Joe Mano, Sheila Johnson-Teeter, Dennis Dawes 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Fire Chief Adam Fulbright, Police Deputy Chief Matt McKnight 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chair at 6:00 P.M.  

 

Minutes of the last meeting, January 30, 2024 were approved as published.  

Dawes/Johnson-Teeter 

 Due to lack of a quorum being available, there was no meeting scheduled in February, 

2024.  

 

Old Business: the updated eligibility lists for Police Entry Level, Police Lateral, Firefighter 

Engineer and Firefighter Paramedic were presented to the Commission.  

 

Chief Fulbright said that he has added several personnel in temporary positions 

according to Civil Service Rules and Regulations.  He is still looking for firefighters with 

paramedic training to fill several positions.   

 

New Business:  there was no official new business.  Deputy Chief Mc Knight announced 

one hire from the police list with two more positions to fill.  

 

Rules and Regulations:  this has been a standard place holder on the agendas while the 

Rules and Regulations have been reviewed, updated and adopted.  There was no action 

on the Rules and Regulations, and this placeholder will drop off from the agenda unless 

action is forthcoming or requested.   

 

Public Comments:  none 

 

For the Good of the Order: next meeting will be April 30, 2024.  Mr. Mano will be unable 

to attend.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:09 P.M.  

 

Joseph Mano      Janelle Williams 

Chair        Secretary 

 


